
            
 

  Minutes from 3/23 Meeting 
 
 

1)  Joanna asked the group if they thought it would be a good idea if the 
minutes/agendas of these meetings and photos should be posted onto the 
CCC webpage. The group agreed it can be a good idea and could increase 
transparency and help anybody who is wondering what we have been 
working on these past 2 years.   
 

2) The current budget from the District is: $3,577.23 and $720.70 from the 
ASG Grant. We discussed at our last meeting that it would be a good idea to 
order promo items right now because if CC is granted funding from the 
District, CC won’t have any items for any Fall events. The group wants to 
order 250 of the multicolored stress balls and the 250 misting fans. Those 
will be ordered and shipped soon. The stress balls will be $782.38 and the 
fans will be $ 1,363.19, so the total will be $1,431.66.  

3)   Sarah and Joanna met last Friday and spent 2.5 hours completing the ASG 
Grants application and sent it in, so hopefully there will be good news soon 
to hear that we received funding for next year.  
 

4) Projects:  
● Money Talks-Part 2 

○ The date of the event will be Wednesday, April 12 from 
11:30am-1:00pm in Canyons Hall Room 201. This is a hyflex 
room, so it will accommodate the hybrid format of the event.  

○ The Google Form is complete and will be sent out this week.  



○ Gina can possibly moderate the discussion online during the 
event depending if she is working remotely that day. Will 
double check to see if this is okay.  

○ Subway lunches will be provided.  
○ Sarah, Lisette, Michael and Loida will be attending the session.  
○ One professor named Heaven Warner, will be providing extra 

credit to her students that attend the event.   
○ The flyer will be complete soon and feedback will be asked 

from the group over Zoom chat.   
○  Lisette will be helping to set-up the room prior and for help 

during the session.  
○ Kahoot was suggested as a way to do the trivia game. A 

bookstore gift card will be awarded to the winner.  
● Connecting Classified 

○ Cyndi and Joanna have made some updates to the new 
Classified Canvas Shell. The group was able to look at the 
shell. Some feedback primarily included separating the union 
information and the classified senate information, so nobody 
gets confused. Those changes will be made accordingly. There 
will be a future meeting when CC can look at each module to 
provide feedback, but more still needs to be updated.   

 
5) 2nd portion of the meeting was Michelle Foster who met with CC to discuss 

her COC experience.  

● She mentioned that she had a wonderful experience at COC and is 

happy to be graduating this June.  

● Although there were times it was difficult to navigate online, she was 

able to get help from her daughter who also attends COC and was able 

to save up money for a Chromebook.  

● She also mentioned how the Adult Reentry Class was 

counterproductive and repetitive.  

6) Upcoming Events:   



● ASG’s Multicultural Day-April 25 from 1-3pm 
○ Nobody in the group mentioned they would want CC to 

participate.  
 

7) Next Meeting-Thursday, April 13 from 3-4pm   
 
 
  


